
 

  

Important Reminders 
 

DAILY CHANGES TO PICKING UP CHILDREN 

Any parents or guardians wanting to change how their child(ren) are picked up are required to send this information in a signed 

written note to their child’s teacher..  This will ensure the safety of your children.  All requests for picking up your child(ren) must 

be made by 1:30 pm on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday and by 10:30 am on Thursdays! 

 

EARLY DISMISSAL EVERY THURSDAY AT 12:00 
 

 Involved in Our Community Follow US! 
Free Cree Language Classes for parents and 

staff taught by Dorothy Thunder on 

Wednesdays, in the Ben Calf Robe school 

library from 5:30-6:30; we welcome you to 

join us; for more info please contact Lynn 

Anderson at 780-944-2000 ext. 325. 
 

No School Monday, 

November 12 

Bus Finder  

You were recently given instructions 
on how to use the Bus Finder on the 
Parent Portal.   

Login to PowerSchool at 
http://powerschool.ecsd.net  

** if you do not have a parent sign in 
– please contact the office for your 
Parent PowerSchool Access Code 

 

1. Select the name of the child 
currently registered to take 
the bus. 

2. Click the Bus Information 
button 

3. Click the Bus Finder tab 
 

IMPORTANT  
 

IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY 
 

PLEASE MAKE SURE THE 

OFFICE HAS YOUR 

CURRENT PHONE NUMBER 

 
 

 

THE BOOK FAIR IS 
COMING! 

 

November 19 – November 23 
 

The Book Fair will be opened 
during the Demo of Learning 
on Thursday, Nov 22 from  
4-7pm.  Students can enter a 
draw to win $25 worth of 
FREE books that evening! 

DEMONSTRATION 

OF LEARNING 

 

Thursday, November 

22 from 4-7pm 

 

Please join us! 
 

Thursday, November 29th 
 

Please bring in your “Proof” sheet to have 

retakes done that day 

RETAKES DAY! 

We would like to gather your input through an online 

survey. The survey can be accessed through the District 

Website, School Website, Powerschool or by using the 

URL address provided 

http://financialservicessurvey.ecsd.net/ 

 

http://powerschool.ecsd.net/
http://financialservicessurvey.ecsd.net/


 

 

 

November 9, 2018 

Doors Open - 8:35 am 

Lunch 11:40 – 12:20pm 

Lunch - 12:00-12:40 pm 

Lunch – 12:20 – 1:00pm 

Dismissal - 3:05 pm 

 

Early Dismissal Every 

Thursday at 12:00 pm 

 

 A Message from our Administration Team >>> 

Ben Calf Robe St. Clare Elementary Junior High Catholic School 

11833 64 ST NW 

Edmonton, AB T5W 4J2 

Tel: 780 471-2360 

Fax: 780 471-3104 

 

www.bencalfrobe.ecsd.net 

 

BCR Newsletter 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Please note that there is no school Monday, November 12th for Remembrance Day. 

Our next School Council meeting is scheduled for this upcoming Tuesday, November 13 with supper at 5pm and 
meeting to follow in the library. We welcome you into dialogue about our wonderful learning community. Two items 
on the agenda are our school resource officer, Constable Darren Wasmuth, sharing his role in our school as well as 
an introduction to the new assessment gradebook that our teachers are using to share student learning with you. 

We welcome you to our Demonstration of Learning on Thursday, November 22nd anytime from 4-7pm. Please join 
us in celebrating the success of our students and in setting goals for continued progress throughout the year. 

Our school is involved with a new district student assessment tool which invites students, parents and teachers to 
access on-going academic progress throughout the school year. In order to see your child’s progress on your 
phone or computer, you will need a username and password to log in to PowerSchool. Please call our school for 
your temporary username and password if you do not already have one. At the demonstration of learning on 
Thursday, November 22nd from 4-7pm, we will help you set up your account to see the details of your child’s 
progress. Please note that with this new program there will be a print progress report available for each student on 
January 31st; this November, we will invite you to witness and follow your child’s daily progress through 
PowerSchool, a secure website that allows students and parents access to student attendance records, grades, 
school fees, and other information. 

Our Grade 4A class is so excited to meet their goal of 800 items for the food bank. They have already collected 
over 200 items from their class alone! If you would like to donate a can with your child, please send that along to 
the office before November 30th. 

On November 22nd at our Demonstration of Learning, our School Council will be hosting a basket raffle to 
fundraise for our culture programs, including supplies for beading, regalia, Indigenous games, cooking and hide 
rattles. The themes for our baskets are Kitchen, Movie Night and Culture. If you can donate an item for our baskets, 
we would be most grateful. Donations will be collected at our school office. 

November blessings to you; please feel free to contact us anytime, 

Suzanne Szojka Chris Pardell   Diane Lefebvre  Gary Armstrong 
Principal  Assistant Principal  Assistant Principal  Assistant Principal 

 

 

 Ben Calf Robe St. Clare Elementary Junior Catholic High 

CatholicSchool 


